Writing a co-teacher thank you:

· When writing a thank you letter try to offer examples of what you appreciated, and mention important things they did to teach the students. Remember that you are teaching and supporting the co-teacher and/or parent in a positive manner in this way for future opportunities to co-teach. 

· Please copy your 1. the Pediatric Clerkship medical supervisor/Simmons Dept Advisors, the OHC Program Director and the OHC Family Coordinator so that all share in how we appreciate our co-teachers, even if they were not present in class. The co-teacher is an important part of our program.

· Send an email to persons copied in the letter to share the letter. Make sure Pediatric Clerkship folks are blind copied if you combine emails with one to the co-teacher.
· Send hard copy by post to your co-teacher along with any email copy. ( Our co-teachers often like a hard copy to hold, look at, file or frame.) 
